
Prayer Needs 
nnn 

• Soccer ministry 

• For Aleksei and 
Demitri to grow in 
Christ. 

• God to open the eyes 
of  the Russians here in 
Narva 

• Find a gym to rent for 
practice and bible 
study before cold 
weather sets in (Oct) 

• Street witnessing this 
spring and summer to 
be productive 

To open their eyes, to turn them from darkness to light ... that they may receive forgiveness of sins...  Acts 26:18 

the
SAMPSONS 

R E A C H I N G  R U S S I A N S

Greeting from the top of the world, 

 We want to thank you for praying for us and the people here in Narva.  
I hope the letters featuring a teen each month has helped in praying more 
specifically for some of the people we are working with.  They so need our 
prayers that God will open their eyes.  If you would like to see the teens we 
have featured, visit our website prayer board at keithsampson.com. Please 
keep these teens in your prayers. All of these teens are unchurched. 

 The last several months have been discouraging.  We lost the gym we 
were renting in January and have not found another facility to rent.  Because 
there was no practice, there was no Bible study. So, we started the Tues. night 
Bible study back up but only the two who got saved last summer (Demetri and 
Aleksei) sometimes attended.  Summer is almost here so we will be able to 
play soccer outside and have our bible studies during practice time.  In the 
middle of April, our snow finally melted and the outdoor soccer fields are now 
dry enough to play on. This past Sat. (April 23rd) we held a tournament with 
four teams from Narva.  Our college age team took first place and the high 
school group took second! . It was good to see the guys we have been 
witnessing to.  We are looking forward to a good summer.  Please be in prayer 
for their salvation. 

 With the warmer weather, I have been able to go out and witness on 
the street.  Please pray for follow up. Last sumer I witnessed to many people, 
gave them tracks with my info on them but no one called me back. This year I 
am going to work at getting their numbers and give them a follow up call.  My 
first week of street evangelism this spring, I have already collected a couple of 
numbers. Pray God will open their hearts. There are so many people who have 
not given much thought to spiritual things and many have never heard the 
gospel.  There are those who are open to the truth, we just have to go and find 
them. 

For lost Russian souls, 

	               Keith Sampson
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